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Cake Sales

Thank you to everyone who baked and helped with the 

Forest School cake sale last week, we raised over £100! 

No cake sale this week, so our next sale will be on 29th April 

in aid of Saturn Class. 

Thank you for your continued support ☺

Find us on Facebook: Vallis First School VSA or email us: vallisvsa@gmail.com

Platinum Jubilee Fundraising

Thanks to everyone who returned the 

artwork last week, we were so pleased 

with the response and all the artwork was 

fantastic! If you returned the artwork, 

hopefully you received a text or email 

from Xmas4Schools on Monday with a 

link to purchase any items. If you haven’t 

received a link please get in touch with us 

via the office or our Facebook page. The 

deadline for ordering items is this Sunday 

- 10th April.

Hundred Club

Our April winners are:

1st = Sarah Johnson

2nd = Jane Wakefield

3rd = Tessa Barber

Congratulations to you all – your prizes will be available for 

collection from the office tomorrow morning.

Easter Competition

The deadline for our Easter Competition 

is today. There will be three winners –

one per key stage and one from EYFS –

drawn from the hat on Friday and they will 

receive their Easter Eggs in the 

Celebration Assembly.


